
GIVING 
THE GIFT  
OF HOPE
 
For more than 36 years,  
J.P. Hall Children’s Charities 
has served to improve the 
quality of life for hundreds 
of underprivileged children 
of Clay County, Florida.

P.O. Box 395    Green Cove Springs, FL 32043    JPHallCharities.com    904.707.1978

MEANINGFUL 
UPCOMING
EVENTS 
 
DINNER & AUCTION
6:30PM Dinner
6:30–7:30PM Silent Auction
7:30PM Live Auction

CHRISTMAS PARTY
December 16, 2017
8:00AM to Noon 

GOLF TOURNAMENT
January 2018 

Dear Friend, 

This past year has been very difficult for families living on the edge of poverty.  
To make matters worse, Hurricane Irma has brought these families a whole new 
set of challenges which most cannot even begin to imagine getting past. With the 
holidays quickly approaching, these families and especially their children need our 
help more than ever. 

Thanks to the generosity of donors like you, the J.P. Hall Children’s Charities has 
been able to shine some light into their darkness. Your support has allowed the 
Charities to provide critical financial assistance to these families since 1996. Over 
the past 21 years, the Scholarship Program has awarded more than $436,000 to 272 
deserving Clay County students. Last year alone, more than 1,700 underprivileged 
children received new toys and clothing as a result of your generosity at the Annual 
Christmas Party.

Why give to the J.P. Hall Children’s Charities? First, your money stays in Clay 
County. Second, with very little administrative overhead, your donation goes 
directly to serving the disadvantaged children of Clay County.

J.P. Hall Children’s Charities was named by my father, J.P. Hall, Jr. in honor of my 
grandfather, John Hall, Sr. in recognition of the generous support he gave to Clay 
County families in need. Now my two sons, Matthew and J.P., are actively involved 
in carrying on the traditions begun by my father and grandfather so many years ago. 
I couldn’t be more proud of the legacy and work that continues in my grandfather’s 
spirit, and the role Matthew and J.P. have taken to ensure this important work will 
go on to help generations to come. 

Because of the continued generosity of a caring community and individuals like 
yourself, the underserved children of Clay County will have opportunities for 
education, support and a joyful Christmas – opportunities that no child should 
ever be denied. Thank you for your donation and giving the gift of hope to these 
children in great need.

Sincerely,

 
Virginia Hall		      Matthew Steinmetz	       	 J.P Steinmetz 
President		      Director of Logistics	       	 Director of Operations		
	


